

# Agenda

## Euston Community Representatives Group

<b>Meeting date</b>	Thursday, 23 March 2023
<b>Meeting time</b>	5pm-7pm (meeting starts at 5.20pm)
<b>Meeting location</b>	The Wesley Hotel (81-103 Euston St, London, NW1 2EZ) and Microsoft Teams – details below

**Please note that sandwiches will be served prior to the start of the meeting from 5pm to 5.20pm.**

### Attendees

Amy Allen (AA)	Senior Engagement Manager, SCS Area Central
Richard Crathern (RC)	Senior Project Manager, HS2
Malcolm Codling (MC)	Project Client Director - SCS, HS2
David Demolder (DD)	Head of Stakeholder Management, Euston Station IPT
David Hannon (DH)	Delivery Lead - SCS Area East
Emily Hanlon (EH)	Network Rail
Lucy Haskett	Utilities Manager, Euston Station IPT
Aigul Kalioldina (AK)	Community Engagement Manager, HS2
Natalie Kirkwood (NK)	Senior Engagement Manager, MDjv
Andy Mateer (AW)	Senior Project Manager, Utilities North - MDjv
Nina Radford (NRa)	Head of Engagement, MDjv
Abbas Raza (AR)	Transport for London Local Communities and Partnerships
Mark Reece (MR)	Head of Programme Delivery Unit HS2, Network Rail
Maddelyn Sutton (MS)	Head of Community Engagement - Area South, HS2
Neil VanKervel (NV)	Engagement Manager, SCS
Laurence Whitbourn (LW)	Euston Area Client Director, HS2
Scott Wilson (SW)	Senior Communications Manager, Network Rail - ONW
Chris Winfield (CW)	Head of Delivery Unit RECS, Network Rail

### Apologies

#### PLEASE NOTE THE FOLLOWING:

1. Please note that as presentations are circulated in advance the time allowed for additional information to be provided by presenters is limited to the time set out under each item.

2. The time allowed for questions on each agenda item is set out under that item.
3. HS2 and contractors have been asked not to present the slides for their regular updates, just to take questions.
4. The contribution from any one speaker is limited to five minutes for the meeting overall and three minutes per contribution.
5. If you are joining via Teams you are encouraged to join the meeting early should you wish to check that your microphone and speakers are working.
6. Those joining via Teams may pose questions in the "Chat" or by raising their "hand".
7. If time remains at the end of the meeting further questions may be asked at the discretion of the Chair.

	Item	Presenter	Indicative timings
1	<b>Welcome and introductions</b> To note: <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>- Update on Independent Chair.</li> <li>- Speakers and those posing questions will be asked to introduce themselves before doing so.</li> <li>- Natalie Kirkwood will be taking the minutes.</li> <li>- The change of date of the next meeting to Thursday 1 June 2023.</li> <li>- The Old Diorama Centre, Surma Centre and The Third Age Project have been invited to send representatives to ECRG.</li> </ul>	John Myers David Demolder	17.20
2	<b>Future meetings format</b> To discuss if ECRG meetings should be in person only from the June meeting.	David Demolder	17.25
3	<b>Project Update</b> To receive an update on the HS2 Euston project following the recent statement by the Transport Secretary which is available <a href="#">online here</a> . Questions.	Laurence Whitbourn	17.30
4	<b>Hampstead Road Bus Stops</b> To receive a briefing on the plan to provide an alternative to bus stop J on Hampstead Road Questions.	Andy Mateer MDjv and Abbas Raza TfL	18.00
5	<b>Southern Walking Routes changes</b> To receive an update to changes to the walking routes adjacent to the current taxi rank. Questions.	Nina Radford	18.15

	Item	Presenter	Indicative timings
<b>6</b>	<b>24 Hour Tunnelling Works</b> To receive a briefing as agreed at the September 2022 meeting to close Action 330. Questions.	Neil Van Kervel	18.25
<b>7</b>	<b>HS2 Update</b> To NOTE the previously circulated presentation slides. As requested by the Contact Group questions will be taken but slides will not be presented.		18.40
7.1	Mace Dragados To NOTE <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>- London Underground works briefing</li> <li>- The works lookahead</li> <li>- Update on Euston Road Works and Interim Taxi Rank</li> <li>- Robert Street closure</li> <li>- Eversholt Street/Vodafone closures</li> </ul>	Nina Radford to take any questions	
7.2	Network Rail On Network Works Update To NOTE the works lookahead.	Scott Wilson to take any questions	
7.3	SCS To NOTE the updates on <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>- The works lookahead</li> <li>- Harrington Square reopening</li> <li>- Park Village East layby</li> <li>- Mornington Street bridge</li> <li>- Network Rail parking zone Mornington Terrace and the alternatives considered</li> </ul>	Neil Van Kervel, David Hannon and Amy Allen to take any questions	
<b>8</b>	<b>Flash Report including Working Groups</b> To NOTE the previously circulated report including updates from the Working Groups.	NOTE only	

	Item	Presenter	Indicative timings
10	<b>Actions Log</b> To review the Actions Log noting the <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>- updated responses since the last issue of the log</li> <li>- proposal to close off the actions newly marked "Closed".</li> </ul>	David Demolder	18.45
11	<b>Community Questions/AOB</b> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>- Purpose of ECRG</li> <li>- Questions not related to agenda items raised in person or via the Chat function.</li> <li>- Questions relating to agenda items not dealt with in the time allocated.</li> </ul>	Dorothea Hackman or representative  David Demolder	
12	<b>Minutes of the last meeting and Matters Arising.</b>	David Demolder	18.55
	<b>Dates of next meetings:</b> Thursday 1 June at 17.00 (changed from 8 <sup>th</sup> ) Thursday 21 September Thursday 30 November	David Demolder	

## Microsoft Teams meeting

**Join on your computer, mobile app or room device**

[Click here to join the meeting](#)

Meeting ID: 344 460 359 889

Passcode: BbnRRc

[Download Teams](#) | [Join on the web](#)

**Join with a video conferencing device**

[teams@vc.macegroup.com](mailto:teams@vc.macegroup.com)

Video Conference ID: 123 450 495 7

[Alternate VTC instructions](#)